
11129MR - Off the Plan Townhouse Complex -

Northern Brisbane

Hotel/Leisure

Strathpine, address available on request

1 m²Floor Area:

Sold

Contact Agent
Sold: Wed 31-Aug-16

Property Description

Off the plan development of 65 townhouses located in Strathpine 3 bedroom, 2 bathroom, 2
car garage plus office manager's residence All units offer modern design and open plan
living Excellent location, convenient to Westfield shopping centre, schools and train station
This won't last long, call now for further information.
Net profit is an estimation only, purchasers would need to do their own due diligence.
Clawback to be included for units not in the letting pool at settlement.

Note: Photos are a sample only and not indicative of the final product.

Net profit $168,000 estimated for 12 months of operation

Contact Glenn Warren from Tourism Brokers for further information or to arrange an
inspection.

Property ID: 11129MR (quote when enquiring)

Location: Strathpine Qld

Strathpine, located 22km from the Brisbane CBD, is growing as a business hub with many
additions - new bus station, new courthouse, light industrial businesses on the edges in new
subdivisions at Brendale. It's family friendly for all ages parks, sporting venues, clubs,
multiple school and educational options, plus good public transport options. With the rail link
being built to Redcliffe this will only increase.

Set in a landscaped town square next to council's Strathpine office, the Strathpine Gateway
project, which will contain the Strathpine Library and other community spaces, will provide a
vibrant civic heart linking Strathpine Railway Station to the surrounding retail precinct.

Brisbane is a diverse city - a green city with a perfect climate. It is a growing city with one of
the fastest growing economies in Australia. It is a city of many small quirks from having its
very own style of building (the 'Queenslander') to creating a swimming beach right in the
middle of the CBD.

Brisbane's key sectors include information and communication technology, creative
industries, life sciences, food and beverage, tourism infrastructure, manufacturing, logistics
and distribution and aviation. Brisbane is one of the major business hubs in Australia. Most
major Australian companies, as well as numerous international companies, have contact
offices in Brisbane.

Sophisticated and progressive, dynamic and diverse, Brisbane delivers on all fronts. Visitors
and locals alike delight in the very best in food, wine, arts, entertainment and major sporting
events, all surrounded by a unique environment of relaxed sub-tropical flair. There's exciting

Additional Details

Zoning
Permanent
management rights

Glenn Warren
0411 161 973
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shopping, a buzzing nighttime scene, and no end to the range of outdoor adventures on
offer, such as sailing, surfing, hot-air ballooning and 4WD excursions.
...
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